
From: White, Sandy  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 05:31 PM 
To: Rowe, Linda  
Subject: motion re: grants  
  

Staff provide an update and outline the implementation plan with respect to 
how the Strategic Funding Framework, endorsed by Council on June 20, 2011, 
being implemented in the spring of 2012 as part of the 2013 budget, will affect 
existing and new organizations receiving City of London grant funding. 

The following questions are to be considered as part of the Strategic Funding 
Framework:  

1. How will the City of London funding leverage additional investment in the 
community? 

2. What prevents an organization from receiving funding automatically each 
year? 

3. What are the expectations to move organizations toward self-sufficiency? 
 
 
 


